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24th May 2024  
 

Dear Parents and carers, 
 

We have reached the end of the first half of our Summer term already! It has been such a 
busy one for us all but I am proud of the continued support from all our staff team and parents 
- so thank you.  
 

We celebrated the sacrament of First Holy Communion with some of our children last Saturday 
and celebrated this together as a whole school on Monday in school. We also reflected on 
Pentecost Sunday as we started our week, thinking about how the Holy Spirit can help us to 
bring peace to others.  
 

We have celebrated Outdoor Classroom Day this week with classes spending time learning in 
the outdoor environment.  
 

In 2023, Pope Francis declared that the Catholic Church’s first World Children’s Day would 
take place 25-26th May 2024. We have celebrated this day today by joining together in 
friendship and prayer. Each class shared Pope Francis’ letter to the children, please see the 
attached letter. 
 

On behalf of our Governing Body I would like to welcome Ms Grace Chan, as one of our new 
Parent Governors and thank her for committing her time to support the hard work of our 
Governors.   
 

Reminders/dates: 

• TESCO Blue tokens: Please continue to vote for us in our local Tesco’s using the blue 

tokens available at the tills, for the final few weeks of this competition.  

• Warm weather: Please bring sun hats, water bottles and apply sun cream daily.  

• Half term dates: We finish for half term today Friday 24th May and return to school 

on Monday 10th June.  

• Postcards will be sent in the post today for one child in each class who has gone 

‘over and above’ this half term.  
 

Thank you for your continued support and I wish 

you all a restful half term break.  
 

Mrs G Murphy 

Head Teacher 
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